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We support C & H Hog Farm in Mt. Judea, AR. being issued a liquid animal waste permit.
They have proven to be responsible farmers and should be allowed to continue doing what they do
well in raising hogs.
 
Thank you,
 
Harry and Glenda Wiseman
Big Flat, AR. 72617
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10

mailto:missionvision6@msn.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
http://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

